FLEET MANAGEMENT: HOMEWORK EXPRESS  *° TEC"MO

PICK UP AND DROP OFF SERVICES FOR NTU STUDENTS

The Fleet Management will be assisting with picking up and
dropping off assignments for NTU students that don't have
Internet service in the surrounding area.

INSTRUCTORS

Beginning January 25, 2021, please
drop off packages at the Fleet
Management Office, Monday through
Friday 8:00 am-5:00 pm.

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION

The package will be scheduled
for delivery after all packages
are lobeled correctly. We will stop
delivery by May 8, 2021. Drivers
will not deliver to any dangerous
or unsafe areq, including community
closure with COVID-19.

www.navajotech.edu

For more information, contact 505.387./49G8.

PACKAGE REQUIREMENTS

Packages must have a NTU student
name, instructor's name, location, a
working phone number and the due
date or when to pick the assignment
back up.

DELIVERY LOCATION

ldentify a general area, no off-foad
locations:

L Chapter

2. Store

2 Building

4. Mile Post





